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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

For more than 30 years, the Government of Alberta has recognized Seniors” Week to honour and celebrate seniors for
their many contributions to our province. Seniors and Housing encourages communities, organizations and all Albertans
to take the opportunity to recognize and celebrate seniors during Seniors’ Week, June 1 to 7, 2020.

The Honourable Josephine Pon, Minister of Seniors and Housing, encourages all municipalities, First Nations
communities and Metis Settlements to officially declare Seniors’ Week. Attached is a Community Declaration to show
your community’s support and to generate greater awareness of the importance of seniors in Alberta. Please notify us of
your declaration by emailing seniorsinformation@gov.ab.ca so this information can be highlighted on the ministry’s
website. Updates for Seniors’ Week will be posted to the ministry website at https://www.alberta.ca/seniors-week.aspx
over the coming weeks.

During these challenging times, Albertans are encourage to consider innovative ways to recognize, celebrate and support
seniors in their communities while adhering to current social distancing restrictions. Visit
https://www.alberta.ca/index.aspx for the most up-to-date information. If you are planning virtual events, please
submit them to Seniors and Housing Events Calendar for consideration.

Thank you for your ongoing support of seniors in Alberta.



